Glacier Hills Homeowners,

The Glacier Hills Homeowners Association (GHHA) had their first meeting on January 31, 2008. The following were elected:

President Sandy Welch, welch@acrossmontana.net, 406-212-1607

Mail: PO Box, Hungry Horse, MT 59919

Bob Spoklie, 406-756-1140 VP

Mail: 700 White Basin Rd, Kalispell, MT 59901

Sec/Treasurer Ben Hansford,

Mail: 1375 Riparian Dr, Columbia Falls, MT 59912

Bob Spoklie shared that he has been spending more on maintenance than the current fees support. A motion was made and seconded to increase homeowner's fees to \$200 per year and passed unanimously.

The Architectural and Environmental Review Committee (AERC) is:

Joe Welch, joeywelch@hotmail.com, 406-212-2883

Mail: PO Box 190872, Hungry Horse, MT 59919

Jerry Sidie, 406-249-2587

Mail: PO Box 9, West Glacier, MT 59936

Dave Fischlowitz, <u>fischworks@gmail.com</u>, 406-261-3743 Mail: 201 2<sup>nd</sup> St E, Whitefish, MT 59937

Enclosed you will find the invoice for the additional fees. Please feel free to contact your board members or AERC members with any questions, concerns, or comments.

Respectfully,

Sady Wold Sandy Welch

**GHHA President**